Necessary to further advance Serbia-Trinidad and Tobago bilateral relations
Friday, 29 March 2019.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
had a substantive meeting with Minister of Foreign and CARICOM Affairs of the Republic of
Trinidad and Tobago Dennis Moses, in the margins of the 8th ACS Summit of Heads of State or
Government in Managua.

In an open and friendly conversation, the two Foreign Ministers underscored the importance of
common positions regarding the respect of principles of international law and territorial integrity
as the foundation of international relations based on equality and mutual respect of states.

The interlocutors exchanged views and informed each other about all ongoing internal political
processes, as well as about the activities pursued by the two countries internationally and
regionally.

Ministers Dacic and Moses pointed out that it was necessary to further advance the bilateral
relations in all areas in the mutual interest. To this end, they agreed on the need to exchange
high- and highest-level visits and to conclude bilateral agreements in strategic areas of
cooperation.

{youtube}lysHwvOvuGJA{/youtube}




